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Department of Agriculture
Bureau of Dog Law Enforcement
Attention: Mary Bender
2301 North Cameron Street
Harrisburg, PA. 17110-9408

Regulation: ID #2-152(22559)

Dear Madam:

I strongly wish to voice my objection to the new proposed dog laws being considered. In
an effort to eliminate the "puppy mill industry", these drastic changes will have a crucial
and devastating impact on the well meaning and highly respected kennels, breeders,
trainers, and competitors who strive to improve every aspect of good breeding and quality
care of the dogs in their care.

This measure is a feather in the caps of the "animal rights groups" who white wash their
grand standing actions by advocating the well being of the animals, when in fact their
true motives are to wipe out all animals.

I implore you to rethink your proposals, and for once, be on the side of the "good people"

^-Sincerely,

4%c^ne^
( / 211111^Street

Altoona, PA. 16601

CC:. Arthur Coccodrill, Chairman, Independent Regulatory Review Commission


